
Miss Araxie Zakian 
5216 Arrowhead lane 
Drexel Hills, Pennsylvania 19026 

Dear Miss Zakian: 

May 7, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardshi p 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20928 is enclosed. 

En c. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


